MEMORANDUM

TO: Lycoming Law Association

FROM: John P. Pietrovito, Chairperson

DATE: January 13, 2020

RE: Annual Report of the Legal Services for the Indigent Committee for 2019

The Legal Services for the Indigent Committee met twice during calendar year 2019.
The following topics or issues were discussed at the meeting:

1. The recipient of the Thomas Wood, Jr., Equal Access to Justice Award was
discussed, but the name of the recipient will not be revealed until the Annual Banquet.

2. The Committee continued its practice of requesting that a $500.00 donation
be made to a charitable organization in Lycoming County in the names of the attorneys
who participated in the Pro Bono Panel in 2019. Each attorney will receive a certificate
recognizing his or her patrticipation in the Pro Bono Panel.

3. The Committee discussed (a) whether or not the non-members of the LLA
should be eligible for the various Pro Bono awards presented at the Annual Banquet and
(b) the criteria for receiving LLA Pro Bono Awards. The Committee made
recommendations to the Executive Committee and the Executive Committee decided these

issues and will communicate its decision to the LLA membership.
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